
POST OFFICE AND SHOP UPDATE 

The Post Office engineers came to inspect the Village Hall 

yesterday with a view to putting in a mobile Post Office 

for the future. 

A number of obstacles have to be overcome before this 

can happen: phone lines, in particular, might be a 

challenge. 

However, our new Post Lady, Cheryl Jones, from 

Dolgarrog, is hoping to be with us before too long..... 

 

 


